
GC(XXXII)/DEC/12 REPRESENTATION OF IAEA MEMBER STATES NOT
MEMBERS OF THE BOARD AT MEETINGS OF THE
BOARD AS OBSERVERS

The General Conference decided to refer the matter of "Representation of
IAEA Member States not members of the Board as observers" to the Board for
further consideration, It was the sense of the Conference that the results
of the Board's consideration of the matter would be available to the
Conference at its thirty-third (1989) regular session.

23 September 1988
Agenda item 19
GC(XXXII)/OR.311/ paras 30-53


